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RLN/LMS 
 
December 2023 
 
Meducators UK Medical Workshop  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
If your child is interested in a career in Medical Science they may wish to take part in the 
Meducators Workshop being held in school on Wednesday 20 March 2024 between 9am and 
12.20pm.  

The workshop will take place in school where there will be a Medicine and a Dentistry 
workshop running alongside each other. During the workshop, students will rotate around 
multiple stations, each of which will teach a different skill and provide them with a taster of 
what life is like in the healthcare profession. This is an interactive workshop so students are 
encouraged to participate with the clinical skills and answer questions alongside filling in work 
booklets which will be provided prior to the commencement of the session. 

Each station is facilitated by a member of the healthcare profession, be it a doctor, dentist or 
medical student, and as such have been through the application process for University.  There 
is a very competitive nature of the application process for these careers and the workshops 
hope to provide all students with an extra-curricular opportunity to aid their decision of 
pursuing careers in the healthcare field. 

Participating students will receive a certificate of attendance following the workshop which 
can be used as a supporting document for their UCAS personal statements, CVs, portfolios or 
job applications in the future 

The school is subsidising this workshop at £15 per student, however under the School 
Governors’ Charging and Remissions Policy, we request a contribution of £17.50 towards the 
cost of this workshop. This includes the admission, and insurance. We must mention that 
without sufficient funding the workshop will be unable to take place. Please note that places 
are limited 100. 

Charging & Remissions Policy 

The total cost of the workshop is to be paid on ParentPay by Friday 12 Janauary 2024.  When 
you make payment via ParentPay you will be prompted to provide parental consent for your 
child to attend this workshop and you will also be asked to input your contact /medical details 
directly into a confidential section of ParentPay. 
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Unfortunately our Risk Protection Assurance policy will not offer cover if a student is unable 
to attend due to having a positive Covid test, hence in such circumstances no refunds would 
be available. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at school rnoble@heckgrammar.co.uk 

If there is anything you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs R Noble 

Teacher of Chemistry  

Medicinal Sciences Pathway Leader 
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